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I am encouraging you to vote "no" on this measure. I live in an unincorporated area. 

The local sheriff's office here is closed. I heard a violent altercation between a man 

and woman in the parking lot across the street. I called the local sheriff's office and 

got an answering machine. By the time I listened to the message of where to call, 

whatever was happening was over and may not have been resolved in a good way. 

The state police are quite slow to get here. 

 

I need to protect myself and my family. We have had people run though our yard 

while being pursued by the police. There are lots of drugs in this area. 

 

Increasing the laws and fees around gun owning is not helping those of us actually 

paying taxes and working to. stay safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Fortune 


